
 

 

 

Date:20/04/2024 

 

To,           

The Department of Corporate Services,       

BSE Limited, 1st Floor, P.J. Towers, 

Dalal Street, Mumbai – 400 001 

 

Subject: Report on Corporate Governance for the year and quarter ended on 31st 

March, 2024 

 

With reference to Regulation 27(2)(a) of the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015 (as amended), 

please find attached Report on Corporate Governance for the for the year and quarter ended 

31st March 2024.  

 

Further XBRL filing of the said report was reported.  

 

We request you to take the same on record. 

 
 
 
 
For Annapurna Finance Pvt Ltd 
 
 
 
Subrata Pradhan 
Company Secretary cum Compliance Officer 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Enclosure: Report on Corporate Governance for the year and quarter ended 31st March 

2024.  

 




















		2024-04-20T13:29:57+0530
	SUBRATA PRADHAN


		2024-04-20T13:30:29+0530
	SUBRATA PRADHAN


		2024-04-20T13:30:47+0530
	SUBRATA PRADHAN


		2024-04-20T13:31:04+0530
	SUBRATA PRADHAN




